Paper Copy Recipients

• Sample Student (Year 1, Samples)



3 October 2025

Sample Parent

Jericho Primary School
Windsor Court
Hensingham
WHITEHAVEN
Cumbria
CA28 6UX

Email:

k.hannah@jericho.cumbria.sch.uk

Phone: 01946514545

Website:

http://www.jericho.cumbria.sch.uk/

Sample Student (Year 1, Samples)

Weekly newsletter 3rd October 2025

We hope you're all doing well and staying cosy as we head into what looks like a bit of stormy weather this weekend. Just a quick reminder to keep safe and look out for each other when you're out and about —those gusty winds can be quite the handful! Inside the newsletter, you'll find all the latest school news, some fantastic work from our children, and plenty of dates to pop in your diary. Grab a warm drink, settle in, and enjoy the read!

Harvest for Reception to year 6- wc 13th October

During the week of the 13th October, we would like to welcome you to school to join us in our Harvest Celebrations. Over the lunch period we will be inviting you to join us for lunch for half an hour. Lunch for adults will be vegetable soup and a roll. It will be very informal and a chance to come together. There will only be one adult per child able to join for Harvest lunch due to the space restrictions in school.

14th - Reception - 11:30am and Year 3 at 12:00pm

15th - Year 4 12.00pm and Year 6 at 12:30am

16th - Year 2 - 11:30am and year 5 at 12.00pm

17th - Year 1 at 11:30 p.m. and Year 4 at 12:30 pm

Parking and Driving around the school area: We would like to remind all parents of the importance of careful driving and considerate parking on the roads surrounding the school. Please see the attached letter from the Neighbourhood Policing Team for further guidance

Parent/Carer Summer Term Survey: The results are in and the phone lines are closed! If you remember, our governors asked for your views about life at Jericho in the Summer Term. Please find attached a letter from our new chair of governors, Loren Redmond, who news on what the results show and what we are doing about some of your suggestions.

Tempest Photography - Monday 6th October

A reminder that Tempest Photography will be in school taking individual children and sibling photographs on Monday. Please ensure children are in correct school uniform.

If your child normally has PE on a Monday please send them to school in full uniform with their PE kit in their bag.

If you would like to come and get photos with any siblings who do not attend our school, Tempest will be available from 8am-8.45am in the school hall.

*This means children attending breakfast club on Monday morning will need to enter school via the year 1 doors at the back of the building as photographs will be being taken in the hall.

Collecting children in reception year one and two- Please remember an adult has to collect children in key stage 1 from school- this cannot be an older sibling under the age of 18 for safety purposes.

Outstanding achievements

Thomas in reception for his superb 2nd and overall third in his motor sport on his electric bike! We loved seeing your video!

Greyson in year 2 will be challenging himself by walking 62km throughout the month to raise much needed funds for prostate cancer! Well done Greyson we are all behind you!

Leyland in year 5 being selected to play football in Barcelona! Wow, what a brilliant achievement.

Golden Work

Erin in Year 5 for fantastic use of relative clauses in her writing.

Charlotte in Year 2 for her wonderful recount of the story of the Good Samaritan

Essie in Year 5 for her superb 3d artwork using charcoal

Harry in Year 1 for his beautiful presentation and much improved writing

Rosie in Year 4 for fantastic prediction writing using modal verbs

Aaron in Year 6 for fantastic descriptive writing and using feedback to edit his work

Mabel in year 6 for superb mathematical arithmetic

Looking ahead:

Upcoming dates for this half term:

6th October - School Individual Photos

8th and 9th October- Settling in parents meetings

13th October - Nasal flu jabs

WC: 13th October - Harvest festival soup lunches for parents all week - 1 adult per child to join us

17th October - Vindolanda trip for Y4

21st and 23rd October - Stone Age workshop in Y3

24th October - Finish for Half Term

25th October- School finishes for the October half term

3rd November - School returns for Autumn Term 2

5th November – 1W Trip to The Beacon

6th November – 1H Trip to The Beacon

Next half term look out for dates and information coming up on: our Halloween disco, remembrance service, nursery harvest soup, anti-bullying week and children in need celebrations- all before the Christmas excitement begins to build!